
 

 
CALVARY FUTSAL 2024 

 
 

Calvary is once again offering Futsal in the Middle and Senior School. Training will start in the third 
week back on Tuesday afternoons, from 3.30-4.30pm on the MPC. At the end of training sessions, 
parents are to pick up their students from the MPC carpark only, so that staff know that the players 
have been safely collected. If parents are unable to arrive by this time then the student should not 
attend the session. If students cannot attend this session they are encouraged to commit to the 
weekly Friday game-play at 2nd break. 
 
There will be a number of competitions throughout the year, with the first one on Friday 8 March 
(CSSAQ Tournament).  
 
The cost to be involved in the Futsal program is $60 per semester ($50 for an additional child), which 
includes all competition entry fees, bus transport and training/equipment expenses. This amount 
will be invoiced to parents once students join the program and is non-refundable if a student leaves 
the program. This amount needs to be paid before their first competition.  
 
Uniforms for competitions can be purchased through the College through me. Payment is at the 
office (EFTPOS) prior to collection, or in cash at the point of collection. For any further queries, 
please either email me (sport@calvarycc.qld.edu.au) or phone the College on 3287 6222. 
 
Yours in Sport, 
 
 
Mr. Chris Paech  
Head of Sport (P-12) 
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